
Elizabeth Campbell <neighborhoodwarrior@gmail.com>

MUP-18-019 SDCI Reply-Motion and Declaration

Johnson, Alayna <Alayna.Johnson@seattle.gov> Tue, Sep 4, 5:24 PM
To: Elizabeth Campbell, MPA <neighborhoodwarrior@gmail.com>
Cc: Mills, William <William.Mills@seattle.gov>, Ralph Neis <rneis@lihi.org>, Reise, Alicia L <Alicia.Reise@seattle.gov>,
Downs, Patrick <Patrick.Downs@seattle.gov>

Thank you for the clarification. I did receive your e-mails where you copied the other parties.

 

For the record and for clarification for all parties, the MUP-18-019 document was e-filed on 8/31 and
the W-18-002 items were e-filed today, 9/4.

 

Thank you!

 

From: Elizabeth Campbell, MPA <neighborhoodwarrior@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2018 5:01 PM
To: Johnson, Alayna <Alayna.Johnson@seattle.gov>
Cc: Mills, William <William.Mills@seattle.gov>; Ralph Neis <rneis@lihi.org>; Reise, Alicia L
<Alicia.Reise@seattle.gov>; Downs, Patrick <Patrick.Downs@seattle.gov>; Elizabeth Campbell
<neighborhoodwarrior@gmail.com>
[Quoted text hidden]


